## EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR'S REPORT

For our Wreaths Across America ceremonies, we need ninety wreaths. I sent out an email to our chapter members stating that we were forty-five short; well, our Chapter members came through quickly. In a couple of days, we had 181 wreaths, enough for two years! We had a good turn out at Lasdon Park and at the Kensico Dam.

Then the next day we held our Candlelight Vigil, we also had a good turnout despite the bitter cold.

Elsewhere in this newsletter is an application and instructions for our Scholarship. Chapter member's children and grandchildren who do not live in Westchester County, are still eligible for our Scholarship.

Take care of yourself and each other.

## Dan Griffin

Welcome to our newest members.

**Vincent Acasta from South Salem** 

**Rod Carlson from White plains** 

Kenneth Levine from River Vale, NJ

Rick Ritacco from Wilton, CT